
St. Johns County 
(Boartf of County Commissioners 

Certificate of Recognition 
Awarded to 

In recognition of your outstanding achievement for being selected as one of the "2015 Florida 
Companies to Watch". It is with great pride that we recognize your contribution to the County's 
economy through the relocation of your corporate headquarters and manufacturing operation. Your 
significant investment has generated job creation and positive economic impact as a valued major 
employer in our community. The Board of County Commissioners acknowledges your commitment 
and dedication to growing your business here in St. Johns County and congratulates you on your 
achievement. 


